Date: 09/30/23



September 2023 Newsletter

COIFFE News Items

- Several COIFFE members traveled to St. Louis, MO on 09/15 09/18 to participate in a symposium put on by United Sovereign Americans (unite4freedom.com). This organization has been working for several years in New York state on election integrity / validity. During two days of work, some of the best data experts in the country helped our COIFFE team with the Colorado voter roll. We are still working to define types of violations that have occurred in our voter rolls to produce an "Election Scorecard" for our State. We will continue to work towards this goal.
- COIFFE has a Zoom call on Wednesday, October 4th, to help our volunteers learn to analyze our voter rolls. The call will detail the National Change of Address (NCOA) data and how to look up voters who have moved out of state.
- COIFFE continues to grow with new volunteers for our task forces around the state. Many volunteers are stepping up to help in all areas of election integrity/validity. We just had a very successful fund-raising presentation that raised additional funds and added new volunteers wanting to join the team.

Election Integrity News Around the US*

- This summer the Honest Elections Project (<u>honestelections.org</u>) released an extensive polling memo outlining overwhelming support for election integrity measures as well as discomfort with many of the radical policies being pushed by the far left. The following are some key takeaways from the survey:
 - 1) 88% support requiring a photo ID to vote.
 - 2) 89% believe every ballot should be received by Election Day.

Date: 09/30/23

3) 66% of Americans support ending no-excuse mail voting as long as states offer 2 weeks of early in-person voting, including weekends.

- 4) 78% believe states should offer 14 days or less of early in-person voting.
- 5) 87% believe early voting should not begin more than a month before Election Day.
- 6) 78% think foreign nationals like Swiss billionaire, Hansjorg Wyss, should not be influencing elections with their donations.

This Honest Election Project Poll was conducted from July 13 -16, 2023 among 1600 randomly selected registered voters with a 2.4% margin of error.

- Oakland California voters went to the polls in November of 2022 and election officials were confused by Rank Choice Voting (RCV). One individual won. Then another individual won. "We're sorry; we messed up the multiple counts", said election officials. Then a judge decided the outcome. That's not how voting is supposed to work. Election outcomes must reflect the will of the people, not the will of a judge. This confusing and destabilizing election process change should be banned for all elections in every state that is tired of rank-choice voting (RCV) rigging their state elections.
- Only in a liberal alternate universe does the President of the United States sue a state over the state's adherence to federal law, but that is exactly what the US Department of Justice is doing in Arizona. It is a federal crime for non-citizens to vote in a federal election, and Arizona recently further defined its procedures to ensure that a citizen's vote is not negated by a non-citizen's "vote".

Did You Know? *

 How did the election in 2022 work? How didn't it work? Where were "disruptive" election observers that the left predicted, who did everything but disrupt?

Date: 09/30/23

 The chaos at the polls that was going to be caused by the presence of citizen poll watchers and election judges did not happen. There was no violence, and the citizen observers did what they had been trained to do, watch, observe, document and report.

Upcoming Plans

- The COIFFE Voter Roll Task Force will continue to add volunteers and progress in analyzing Voter Roll data.
- We now have a volunteer attorney who will be reviewing the Colorado Statues and Rules. She will be giving us all a detailed report to review, hopefully discussed in our next newsletter.

Questions: info@cofairelections.org

Website: cofairelections.org

You're receiving this message because you're a volunteer or donor of the Colorado Institute for Fair Elections.

*Parts of this wording have been taken from the Election Integrity Network website, in addition to the Honest Elections Project website.